
NOTICE  

Town of Lowell  

SELECT BOARD MEETING  

THE LOWELL SELECTBOARD WILL MEET ON  

Tuesday November 8, 2022 AT 5:30 P.M.  

AT THE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING. 

 AGENDA:  

 

• Sign Orders 

• Approve minutes from October 25, 2022 

• Other Business 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

                                                                                                                                           SELECTBOARD: 
                                                                                                                                                    Darren Pion-Chm.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                           Wayne Richardson 

Jennifer Blay 

  

MINUTES 

SELECTBOARD MEETING 

TOWN OF LOWELL 

Meeting held on November 8, 2022. 

  

Board members present:    

Darren Pion-Chm., Wayne Richardson, Jennifer Blay 

Christy Pion- Clerk/Asst. Treasurer/Selectboard Clerk 

Rebecca DiZazzo-Treasurer/Delinq. Tax Col. 

Calvin Allen-Road Commissioner 

Meeting was called to order at 5:25 p.m. 

 

Sign Orders: 

 

 Orders were approved and signed by the Board unanimously for the Treasurer.  

 

Minutes from October 25, 2022: 

 

 Minutes from October 25, 2022 were approved by the Board unanimously. 

 

Other Business: 

 

 The Treasurer had a discussion with the Board to remove Priscilla Matten from all the bank 

accounts, as she no longer works for the Town of Lowell. The Board agreed unanimously. 

 Becky talked to the Board about getting a new sign for advertising events, due dates and office 

hours. The Board reviewed the information on the signs that were researched by the treasurer. They 

were not opposed to the idea and asked her to do a little more research before making a final decision. 

Wayne and Calvin volunteered to look into permits and the electric company for more info for 

installation of and Electric Sign. More on this idea will be discussed at a future meeting. 

 Jen Blay addressed the other Board members of a complaint she had received from the Library 

Trustees. She had forwarded an email that had been sent to her to the other Board members so they 

would have time to think about the complaint before our meeting. Darren read the email out load to the 

other members of the Board meeting to bring everyone up to speed. The Board decided to write a letter 

to the Trustees inviting them to the next meeting to discuss the matter properly and professionally. 

 

 

 



 

Board Warrants:   

 

➢ General Order # 29      $                   835,668.60 

➢ Payroll  Order # 22      $                       5,950.57 

                                                                                                                                 __________________ 

                                                                                                                                   $           841,619.17 

Signed by the Board for the Treasurer to draw checks totaling -                        

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:23 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Christy M. Pion  

   

Next meeting date: November 22, 2022 at the Town Office Building 

  

  

_____________________________________         ______________________________________  

 


